Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

June 3, 2024
Dear Hudson City School District Families, Faculty and Staff,

I am writing to you today to inform you that at approximately 10:40 a.m., the Hudson Junior/Senior High School
suffered a power outage. The Hudson City School District has been informed there is currently a power outage in
the City of Hudson affecting different parts of the area. Natural sunlight is currently allowing our staff to conduct
a normal school day at Hudson Junior/Senior High School. At this moment, Montgomery C. Smith Elementary
School still has power and is conducting a normal school day.

The District is currently working with its electric provider to find a resolution to the issue. We will communicate
next steps when the information is received.

Thank you very much for your cooperation and understanding.

Sincerely,

Dr. Juliette Pennyman
Superintendent of Schools
Hudson City School District
#HudsonTogetherWeCan!
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